
 

 

October 18, 2019 

 

TO:  APIQR Registrants 

APIQR Applicants 

 Monogram Licensees 

Monogram Applicants 

 API Auditors 

 

FROM: API Monogram/APIQR Program 

 

RE: API Specification Q1 9th Edition Errata 3 Update 

 

Please be advised that the API Specification Q1 9th Edition Errata 3 has been published. 

 

• This Errata is effective immediately. 

 

The Errata 3 update includes an updated bulleted list on Page 16, Section 5.7.2 

 

Please note that this document requires your attention. Facilities should ensure that all revisions are 

incorporated into the quality management system and that affected personnel are trained on any new 

requirements and are competent to perform the required activities. This should be completed prior to 

the specification’s effective date and the subsequent audit. 

 

Licensed or applicant organizations are required to maintain at least one copy of the most current 

edition of the English Language version of the API Product Specification(s) under which it is licensed 

or seeking licensure. Current API publications may be purchased in the API Monogram Web Store.  

 

The authorized Errata document, along with a copy of this notification, can be found at: 

API Monogram/APIQR: Program & Spec Updates. 

 

For any questions or concerns regarding the document, please contact us at certification@api.org. 

 

Thank you for your continued dedication and support in maintaining the highest quality and product 

standards throughout the oil and gas industry. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sharon Bowie 

Manager, Monogram/APIQR 
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